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After 15 years of collaborating on building and renovation projects, an architectural designer and a 
builder have merged their Peaks Island firms to launch a majority woman-owned design-build 
company. Heather Thompson, owner of Thompson Johnson Woodworks (TJW), and Rachel Conly, 
of Rachel Conly Design, have joined with TJW lead carpenter and building-science savant, Mark 
Pollard. These co-founders will announce the launch of Juniper Design+Build in Portland, Maine on 
April 13, 2022. 
 
“The design-build concept leans heavily on collaboration between the client, designer and builder,” 
explained Co-Founder and Design Director, Rachel Conly. “Our firms have worked together with an 
integrated design process for 15 years, which means from day one, we are working collaboratively to 
help inform design, construction, materials and pricing. This is not the traditional competitive bidding 
process that most building projects go through and we believe it leads to better communication, truth 
in pricing and beautiful design solutions.” 
 
For Juniper, the timing was right to realize their dream of formalizing a partnership. Juniper was 
created from a special mindset. Co-Founder and General Manager, Heather Thompson explained, 
“Sometimes the stars align, and you just know it.” And some of those stars included growing 
recognition of their projects, an influx of business due, in part, to the pandemic, and the ability to 
assemble a 15-employee team from people they've trusted for years.  
 
"We knew if we joined forces, something really special would come of it. We all hold strong 
convictions about the importance of moving the building industry towards sustainability and of 
creating great employee culture," said Thompson. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.globenewswire.com/news-release/2022/04/12/2421377/0/en/Award-Winning-Portland-

Architectural-Designer-and-Construction-Firm-Merge.html 


